
 

 

 

 

 

Getting Ready for a New Year! 
 

Mrs. Irwin and Miss Cook are enjoying the end of summer and getting ready for the new school year! We are 
currently preparing to be blessed with 23 students to be a part of our school family this year. We ask God to 
bless our whole school family: faculty, staff, students, and school families, as we faithfully provide a Christ-

centered education for the families He has entrusted to our care.  
 

One new opportunity for our church and school family that has been created is an Amazon wishlist. This list 
includes items that the teachers would like to have or would find helpful if donated. If you order off the list, it 
ships right to school and will be used in the classroom right away! If you want to be involved in the school but 

aren’t sure how, this would be a chance to support our school.  

 
 

We can’t wait to see you in 
church and back to school soon! 

Blessings and Joy in Jesus! 
Miss Cook & Mrs. Irwin 
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Events for this month: 
• Unity Sunday: Sunday, August 11 

• Miss Cook Installation: Sunday, August 18 

• Back-to-School Drop Off: Monday, August 26 
o Students and families settle into their 

classrooms for the upcoming school 
year! 

• FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL: Tuesday, Sept. 3 
o Morning Drop Off from 8:15-8:25 a.m. 

School starts at 8:30 a.m. 
o Afternoon Pick Up for grades 1-5will 

be from 3:30 p.m. – 3:40 p.m. 
 


